
 

27.11.23 
Year 6 Christmas Carol Service: Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 19th December at 5;30pm, Year 6 are performing their Christmas Carol 
Service at St Paul’s church. We would love for you to join us on this wonderful occasion 
where we will share a selection of readings and sing traditional carols.  
 
Tickets are available for £1.50 each (50p of this will be donated to the church with the 
remainder being used towards Christmas activities/parties for Year six). Please 
indicate how many tickets you would like on the slip below, there is no limit to the 
number that can be purchased.  
 
We would like all Year 6 children to be dressed in full school uniform and to be at St 
Paul’s church no later than 5pm. If your child is able to be a part of the Christmas Carol 
service please complete the reply slip below and return it to school as soon as 
possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
The Year 6 team 
 
 
Year 6 Carol Service: Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………..      
Class……………………………. 
 
Please tick: 
 

 My child will be able to attend the Christmas Carol service at St Paul’s 
church. 
 

 I require ______ tickets and enclose £_______. 
 

 
Parent/Carer Name   ........................................................................    
 
Date …………………….  
 
Emergency Contact Number ..................................................……………………… 
 


